
New Traffic Patterns on Wandsworth Bridge Road – West Side 
 
 
Beginning DECEMBER 1st, the cameras will be turned on at the five points indicated on the 
map below.  
 
If your vehicle (electric and motorbike included) is registered outside of Hammersmith & 
Fulham, you cannot drive through the cameras.  You will incur a fine of £130 (reduced to 
£65 if paid within 14 days).  The cameras operate 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  CCF is 
unable to issue access through the cameras.   
 
Please use the map below to check your route to church and amend your route if necessary.   
 
Please note:  there is no access to Studdridge Street via Wandsworth Bridge Road. There is 
no access to Wandsworth Bridge Road via Studdridge Street. You must use New Kings Road. 
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